
Middle Georgia State University Faculty Senate AY 2020-2021 
Meeting #6 via Microsoft Teams 

Friday, March 5, 2021 
 

Present:  
 
Ms. Angela Adams, Assistant Professor of Nursing 
Mr. Charlie Agnew, Professor of Art & Art Program Coordinator 
Mr. Richard Binkley, Assistant Professor of Aviation Science and Management 
Dr. Ervin Briones, Associate Professor of Psychology 
Mr. Gerald Buffone, Associate Professor of Chemistry 
Dr. Kathleen Burt, Assistant Professor of English 
Ms. Lauren Cater, Assistant Professor of Film Production 
Ms. Vanessa "Paige" Crump, Associate Professor of Spanish 
Ms. Shannon Daly, Assistant Professor of Nursing 
Mr. Duane Day, Assistant Professor of Mathematics 
Mr. Paul Donnell, Lecturer of Aviation Maintenance & Structural Technology 
Dr. Stephen Fuller, Professor of English 
Dr. Greg George, Associate Professor of Business 
Dr. John Hall, Assistant Professor of Political Science 
Dr. Joshua Harrelson, Assistant Professor of Mathematics 
Ms. Kassi Hill, Assistant Professor of Nursing 
Dr. Scott Hinze, Assistant Professor of Psychology 



Mr. Daniel Lin, Lecturer of Mathematics 
 
 
Guests:  
 
Dr. Lorraine Dubuisson, Chair of the Executive Committee, Associate Professor of English 
Dr. Mary Wearn, Dean, School of Arts & Letters 
 
Call to Order and Approval of Agenda  
 
Dr. Kilburn called the meeting to order at 10:00 a.m.   
 
Dr. Kilburn noted that the minutes from our February 5 meeting were approved electronically on 
March 4.     
 
Dr. Kilburn asked for a motion to approve the agenda for the current meeting. Dr. Briones made 
the motion; Dr. Narsing seconded. There was no discussion. The agenda was approved. 
 
Swearing in of New Senator 
 
President Blake administered the oath of office for new senator, Lauren Cater.  Ms. Cater is an Assistant 
Professor of Film Production with the Media Culture and Arts department.   
 
Report from President Blake 
 
Dr. Blake noted that he did not have any new information to share regarding our budget.  Our 
budget hearing is scheduled for March 23.   
 
For several years our Legacy of Greatness capital campaign has been in a quiet phase.  The 
campaign went public last evening.  Our goal is to raise eleven million dollars.  We have already 
surpassed 10 million dollars.  We will launch a new fundraising campaign next year.  That 





pandemic response.  They also felt the virtual meetings and technology used was very effective.  
The last question on the survey about additional information to report about the effects of 
COVID-19 on the work of shared governance entities revealed that many believe there is a lack 
of: 1.) communication between governance commit



 
New Business 
 
 Dr. Kilburn asked if there was any new business. None was brought forward. 
 
Dr. Kilburn asked for a motion to adjourn. Mr. Swenson made the motion; Dr. Mattson  
seconded.  There were no objections.  
 
The meeting was adjourned.  
 
Submitted by Ms. Lambert, Recorder 
 


